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26th April 2024 

Welcome from Mrs. Panteli. 

Welcome to the summer term! I hope that our families who celebrated Eid at the end of Ramadan had a 

great time with their loved ones. It seems unbelievable to say that we are in our final term of the school 

year. We have had a great start to the term and the children have come back from their break energized 

and ready to learn. Year 6 are particularly busy preparing for their upcoming SATs. May I please remind 

you to ensure that your child is in correct school uniform, including black shoes or trainers; lots of chil-

dren are coming into school in white trainers. Thank you for your support with this. 

Important dates. 

27th April - Enfield Football Club Family 

Day 1pm - 5pm 

29th April - Orange Class Story Cafe, 

10am 

30th April -  PTA meeting, 3.30pm 

3rd May - Year 4 sports event, Bush Hill 

Park 

6th May - Bank Holiday. School Closed 

10th May - Red Class Assembly, 10am 

13th May - Year 6 SATs week 

22nd May - Coffee morning, 9am 

24th May - Blue Class Assembly, 10am 

27th - 31st May - Half term. School 

Closed 

Attendance and Punctuality. 

Overall attendance for week ending 26th April: 
91.78%  

Let’s try to make it to 95% next week! 

Attendance winners 4th -  8th March: 

1st place - 6B with 99.05%  

2nd place - Blue class with 99.02% 

3rd place - 4D with 97.06% 

TT Rockstars! 

As part of our school homework policy, 

please ensure that your child does 10 

minutes of TT Rockstars a day. If your 

child does not have a login, please let 

their class teacher know. Throughout 

the year, teachers will be setting up 

battles between classes 

and year groups so 

keep your eyes peeled! 

Dream Big, Fly High! 

Our Value this half term is… 

Honesty. 

This half term, we have been looking at what 

it means to be honest and why it is            

important to be honest, even when you have 

made a mistake. Speak to your child about 

ways that they can be honest at home, at 

school and within the community. 

Mathletics. 

Does your child know their Mathletics 

login? Mathletics is a great online     

learning resource. Teachers assign tasks 

for the children to complete that         

consolidate learning taken place in class. 

Please ensure that you make the most of 

this excellent resource and use it weekly.  

    
Our School Railings.  

During the Easter holidays, volunteers from local company 

TG Lynes came to our school and began to paint our      

railings on Swansea Road. This was a mammoth task and 

very much needed as our railings are in dire need of repair. 

They are already looking amazing and we are so grateful 

for their support. They will be returning soon to         com-

plete more of the work and we will be looking for     parent 

volunteers to support us with painting. Watch this space 

for news on dates and times. We hope to see as many of 

you there as possible! 

We are still looking for new members to join our PTA, 

where parents and teachers work together to organise 

events that raise much needed money for the school. 

You don’t need any experience to be involved, you just 

need to be able to give up an hour or so of your time 

once a half term and be passionate about our school 

being the best it can be! If you would like to join, or find 

out more, please see pop along and see Mrs Wellbrook 

any morning before school in the upper playground, or 

visit the school office.  

Enfield Town FC Family Event. 

This Saturday, lots of our families will 

be going to watch Enfield Town FC play 

their last match of the season and will 

have the opportunity to meet players 

and the Manager. We will have lots of 

photos to share in the next newsletter! 



 

 

 Nursery. 

The Nursery made a display for 

their growing topic this term.  They 

cut all the parts of the plants     

Independently and wrote the labels 

too!  

Year 2 

In DT, Year 2 have been designing 

pizzas! This week, they followed their 

designs and enjoyed making their own 

pizzas. They look yummy! 

Year 3 

Year 3 did a fantastic job in Maths 

this week, investigating odd and 

even numbers. They worked       

logically and systematically to see if 

they could find patterns when    

adding odd and even numbers.  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 

In RE, Year 6 are continuing to look at 

how religion can help to stop racism.  

This week, we  looked at the Golden 

Rule, found in so many religions, that we 

should treat others how we want to be 

treated. We discussed what this means 

and designed posters to express our 

thoughts.  

Year 5 

Year 5 enjoyed making their own 

salt dough today as part of their 

Chinese art topic this half term. 

They then crafted the dough into 

their very own dragons!  

Year 1 

This week Year 1 have been  

learning about number doubles. 

The children have taken on the 

challenge to learn their number 

doubles off by heart!  

Reception 

This week Orange class have been 

writing invitations to their story cafe 

on Monday. They are looking       

forward to sharing their learning 

with their families and to have lots of 

fun!  
Year 4 

In Science, Year 4 have been    

learning about Electricity! This 

week, we used buzzers and torches 

to  communicate messages by 

Morse Code.  

What have we been up to? 






